Post Office Box 25
Burns Flat, OK 73624

The North Bums Cemetery Association

May 11,2015

Dear Association Members:

The annual meeting of the North Burns Cemetery Association will be held
on Sunday, May 24, 2015 at 1:30 pm at the Senior Citizens facility, 602 S
McDonald, Dill City, OK 73641.

The North Burns Cemetery was established in 1906. The cemetery has
enjoyed excellent care and oversight by members and the board since that
time.

The 2014 annual meeting generated significant interest and participation. As
a result many issues were successfully addressed and resolved with
agreement from almost all in attendance. The meeting hosted more members
than have been seen in many years. The board and members greatly
appreciate the generous support from all members.

The North Burns Cemetery is a private, not for profit organization who’s
only means of support comes from members, family and friends. As I’'m
sure you all know, the economic conditions of recent has not allowed the
cemeteries perpetual fund to keep up with increasing cost of maintenance
and upkeep.

If you would like to make a donation for the maintenance of the cemetery or
would like to send money in memory of a loved one, please make checks
payable to the North Burns Association and mail to the address listed above.

We appreciate your support and hope to see you at the annual meeting.

Slncerely’ Officers and members:

¢ Steve Kennemer, President (580) 243-7859

o Chris Ruiz, Vice President (580) 330-2781

- Cheryl Adams, Treasurer (580) 562-4151

' Terry L. Shinn, Secretary (713) 213-5106

Beverly Wall, Member (580) 331-8655

Terry L. Shinn
Secretary
North Burns Cemetery Association.



